
 

 

The Workload Policy - The Deadline has been extended! 
 

UTFA and the administration have agreed to extend the deadline for submission of 
workload documents on a case by case basis to March 30, 2012. If your workload committee 
believes that your workload document would benefit from further discussion, you may request 
an extension from your Dean.  

If you have already submitted your workload document but believe that further 
discussion would produce a superior document, you may also take the opportunity of the 
extension to discuss workload further and amend your document accordingly. If you have 
questions or concerns about the workload policy, please contact workload@utfa.org. 

UTFA's documents on the workload policy and its implementation along with the 
original workload policy document can be found here. 
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